
DEVON HILLS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
 

PRESIDENT’S MEMO - NOVEMBER 16 2021 
 
 

YOUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS MET VIA ZOOM VIDEO CONFERENCING ON NOV. 16, 
2021. 

 
      MINUTES FROM OUR PREVIOUS MEETING WERE NOT ABLE TO BE VIEWED BY  
 
VIDEO, AND ARE BEING EMAILED TO BOARD MEMBERS FOR APPROVAL, AFTER 
WHICH 
 
TIME THEY WILL BE POSTED ON OUR WEBSITE. 
 
      MOST OF THE MEETING WAS SPENT DEALING WITH A QUESTION OF WHERE A  
 
CERTAIN RESIDENT’S PROPERTY LINE ENDS AND COMMON AREA BEGINS.   THE  
 
RESIDENT HAS OFFERED TO HIRE A SURVEYOR IN ORDER TO AVOID 
 
CONFUSION. 
 
     UP-COMING BOARD ELECTIONS WERE DISCUSSED.   ONE SEAT FROM DEVON 
VALLEY 
 
DRIVE, TWO SEATS FROM GLENWAY DRIVE, AND ONE SEAT FROM SOUTH 
HIGHLANDS  
 
ARE UP FOR ELECTION.  ANYONE WISHING TO RUN FOR ONE OF THESE SEATS 
PLEASE  
 
CONTACT OUR SECRETARY,  SANDY WILLIAMSON THROUGH THE EMAIL ADDRESS  
 
BELOW. 
 
    OUR ANNUAL MEETING WILL BE HELD AT BELLVUE CENTER, JANUARY 24TH AT 6PM. 
 
MEETING DETAILS AND VOTING PROXIES WILL BE MAILED TO ALL RESIDENTS. 
 
    LONG-AWAITED “NEEDLE-POINT HOLLIES” WILL BE PLANTED ALONG OLD HICKORY 
 
AS SOON AS OUR LANDSCAPING COMPANY HAS ACCESS TO THEM. 
 
    AS ALWAYS, YOUR COMMENTS AND QUESTIONS ARE WELCOMED.  CONTACT US 
AT: 
 
BoardOfDirectors@DevonHillsHOA.com 
 

                                                    THANKS !  - ROB CROSBY HOAR - PRESIDENT 
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